

## CONSERVATION COMMISSION 70 EAST MAIN STREET NORTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02766-2320 (508) 285-0275

RECEIVED

Monday, October 23, 1995 7:30 pm

NOV 28 1995

## **Attendance**

NORTON TOWN CLERK

Jeff Houde (Chairman), Leonard Silvia (Vice-Chairman) Edward Breault, Patrick Corcoran, Robert Medeiros, Julian Kadish, Dana Rappaneau and Carlos Fragata (Director) were absent

## **Minutes**

The members reviewed the Bills Payable Sheet. Bob Medeiros made a motion, seconded by Leonard Silvia, to pay the bills. Approved.

Members reviewed a request for a Certificate of Compliance (Administrative) filed by John T. Mahoney for lot 671 (assessors map 3) Hawthorne Rd. (#250-346). Ed Breault made a motion, seconded by Julian Kadish, to issue the Certificate (Administrative). Approved.

Members reviewed a request for a Certificate of Compliance filed by Douglas King for lot 11, Smith Circle, Easton. Patrick Corcoran made a motion, seconded by Robert Medeiros, to issue the Certificate. Approved.

Members reviewed a request for a Certificate of Compliance filed by Douglas King for lot 10A, Smith Circle, Easton. Julian Kadish made a motion, seconded by Ed Breault, to issue the Certificate. Approved.

Julian Kadish discussed his recent site visit to Connecticut with the Director and Leonard Silvia on Friday, October 20, 1995 to visit a Hydro dredging operation. Mr. Kadish stated that it would not be feasible to use this method of dredging on Norton Reservoir due to a lack of separation areas. Dredging the main body of the reservoir using conventional dry bottom methods would be cost effective. The Commission requested that a letter expanding on this be submitted to the Selectmen.

The meeting was adjourned at 9:00 pm

Respectfully Submitted, for the Commission by,

Carlos T.B. Fragata

Conservation Director